
Public Notice 
  

The Village of Fredericktown Water Quality Report for 2023 is now available. To view the report, please 
type this link into your browser (not search engine) http://www.fredericktownohio.net/CCRcurrent.pdf. 
This report contains important information about the source and quality of your drinking water. To speak 
with someone about the report or if you would like a paper copy of the 2023 Annual Water Quality 
Report mailed to your home, please call 740-694-9010. 
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